
 
 

First Encounter of Translators from UNIACC  

June 24, 2008  

The UNIACC Bilingual School of 
Translations and Interpretations, headed by 
its Director, Liuba Libedinsky, held the First 
Encounter of Translators, aimed at closing 
the gap between its students and the 
profession they will develop in the near 
future. For that, four well-known translators 
from this country spoke on the importance 
of the Chilean Association of Translators 

and Interpreters and the benefits existing in belonging to a non-government 
organization whose aim is to protect the interests and regulate how the 
profession is exercised, encouraging  perfectionism among its members and 
effectively contributing toward the country’s culture, economic and social 
development. 

Carmen Jirón, Director of MundoChile, also took part, speaking on “What a 
translator should not do in his profession” followed by a debate with the guests 
on the benefits and problems of online translations, so easy to access nowadays on the Net.  

http://noticias.uniacc.cl/index.php?option=com_content&task=view&id=561
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